
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 
Date:  February 17, 2022 
Issued by: Sacramento City Unified School District 
Project:  RFQ/P #0520-433 Hiram Johnson High School  

Stadium Lighting/Bleachers/Concession-Restroom Buildings and Plaza 
 
This addenda shall supersede the original Information, attachments, and specifications regarding RFQ/P 
#0520-433 where it adds to, deletes from, clarifies or otherwise modifies them. All other conditions and 
any previous addenda shall remain unchanged.  

 

 
AD4.01: Due to some recently received information being reviewed by the District, the deadline for 
submission in response to RFQ/P #0520-433 has been postponed to Friday, March 4, 2022 at 10am. Please 
look for an Addendum 5 to address this information. 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 
Vendor to sign as acknowledgment of receipt and return with SOQ: 
 
 
Signature: ______________________________ Date: _________________ 
 
Company Name (please print) _____________________________________ 

Business Services 
Contracts Office 
5735 47th Avenue ⚫ Sacramento, CA 95824 
(916) 643-2464 
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Rose Ramos


